
V8 Scribe Report for AGM, Sunday 30th June 2024 at 12.30. 
 
(Apologies for my absence, I’m on holiday in Finland at the time of this meeting) 
 
Current Status: 
  
Nothing new to report since the last committee meeting in April. All goes well on the 
monthly News Column and the three-times-a-year 4-page Newsletter. Once again, 
thanks to all committee members for your timely review of all copy prior to the due 
dates. Communication with the Safety Fast! Editor and his team remains very good.  
  
   
Situation Going Forward: 
  
Once more, spread the word to fellow members who may have some useful and/or 
interesting news or tips. My previous ‘stock’ of suitable material has now dried up, so 
any future contributions gratefully received.  
 
The trend continues when I post on both the V8BB and the V8 Register Facebook page, 
that i8s that a ratio of around 8:1 (but variable) is in favour of Facebook.  
 
Please get in touch with any useful information, hints, tips etc. which our readership may 
find helpful, useful and interesting. If you’ve had (and solved) a problem, others will have 
had similar experiences – and may be able to offer alternative or improved solutions. 
  
And finally, please pass this message on to any and all of your MG V8 friends and 
contacts, such that we maintain an interesting and varied news column and 
newsletter. (Another well-trodden message here, but it remains extremely valid.) 
 
 
  
Peter Berry 
V8 Scribe 
07595 120559  
13th May 2024 
 


